As a resident of Ward 4 I'd like to express my whole-hearted support of this development application. If
anything I'd like to see more of this massive surface parking lot converted into living space, but since
that is not within my power to influence, | would like to see this zoning amendment approved and this
residential building constructed as shown. It is my hope as well that this development will support
development of improved active transportation and transit connections in the area.

Andrew Miller



